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To all members of Oregon’s legislature:  

This tax bill is a VERY BAD IDEA!!! Many elderly and lower income citizens, in Rural 

areas will not be able to afford taxes based on Portlands tax rate. We live outside of 

Portland because our income doesn’t give us the means to live within Portland area , 

due to the higher cost of living including taxes. This will create more homeless 

Oregonians and we all know that homeless is a HUGE problem within Oregon. I am 

urging you to strike this bill down. This law will be EXTREMELY detrimental to all 

Oregonians and this law would only show that you only care about those that live in 

Portland. Many (including myself) will be forced to move out of Oregon if this law 

goes through.  

Thank you 

Brad McGinnis  


